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December 26, 2018
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that | have received multiple donations for the Harrison Food Pantry in the
amounts of:

e 5416.68 from World of Change

e 52000 from an anonymous donor

e 550 from Melissa Ferraro Gomez and Carol Ann Sarracco
e 5100 from Stephen and Linda Purdy

e 51000 from Nancy and Spencer Hart

I am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini

Director of Community Services



